
Langley Quilters Guild Retreat Update 

 

Theme:  Favorite Beverage 
 

Dates and Times:  From Friday, October 14 at 10:00 am to Sunday, October 16 at 2:00 pm. No 

late departures are permitted. 

Quilters are invited to work on any type of project.  There will be some ironing boards, cutting 

mats and extension cords available but some quilters may prefer to bring their own.  A 

portable light for your sewing table is suggested. You are welcome to bring your own chair and 

items that will make you comfortable. 

We are hoping to have 2 pop up shops available for your shopping pleasure.  Details to come. 

Seven meals are provided as well as some snacks in between meals.  The kitchen staff are able 

to accommodate a variety of dietary needs if required.  Breakfast is at 8:30, lunch at 12:00 and 

dinner at 5:30. 

Bedding is provided although you may wish to bring your own pillow. 

Indoor shoes or slippers are required.  

Charis https://www.chariscamp.com/ is a Christian camp and a blessing will be said at each 

meal.  Charis camp is a DRY camp; i.e. no alcohol or marijuana is permitted on the premises.  

We encourage you to check out the website.  We are grateful that the camp is honoring the 

price that was quoted when the retreat was scheduled for 2020 and cancelled due to Covid. 

Current Public health Covid 19 protocols will be followed. 

For ladies that wish to share 4 to a room the cost is $280.00 per person, for 3 to a room the 

cost is $ 300.00/person, 2 to a room is $310.00/person, single per room is $340.00/person and 

single in a cabin is $370.00/person.  Please indicate on your registration form the type of room 

you’d like and who you would like to share with.  A $50.00 non refundable deposit is required 

upon registration.  There is a maximum of 32 quilters.  Completed registration forms and 

cheques made out to Langley Quilters Guild can be mailed to: 

Linda Weismiller 
27571 60 Avenue 
Aldergrove, BC  V4W 1V9  
 
Your committee is here to assist in any way we can.  Our contact numbers are on the 
registration form.   
Cheers from Joyce, Marilyn, Marie and Linda 

https://www.chariscamp.com/

